
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 2 By Councillor Mitchell for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 30 June 2020 

   

Question  Please could the Convener confirm how much of the recent 

£5m funding from the Scottish Government for creating safe, 

accessible routes has been: 

1) spent and allocated so far per Ward and in total? 

2) spent and allocated so far on newly developed projects 

via ‘Spaces for People’ per Ward and in total? 

3) spent and allocated so far to advance projects started 

and/or stalled prior to the pandemic and creation of 

‘Spaces for People’ per Ward and in total? 

Answer   

   

   

   

 
 


